
From: Cori Ryan cori_ryan@yahoo.com
Subject: Lot A-48-2, 77 Stagecoach Road

Date: November 3, 2024 at 3:16 PM
To: Neil Faiman wiltonzba@wiltonzba.org, Neil Faiman neil.faiman@wiltonzba.org

Dear ZBA,

Thank you for inviting us to the November 12th meeting.

We would like to see Denise Barrigan’s request for a variance for a porch roof to be approved by the ZBA.  

Thank you,

Cori and William Ryan
54 Stagecoach Road


